
Cash Value 
Benefit (CVB) Update

L O U I S I A N A  W I C

The Cash Value Benefit (CVB) for Fruits and Vegetables has
been higher than normal since 2021. However, the CVB
amount is currently set to decrease for all states September
30th, 2023, due to the expiration of enhanced rates that were
offered through the Families First Coronavirus Act. 

Have
Questions?

Call your local WIC clinic,
or scan here to find a
WIC clinic near you.

$10/month for children 
$12/month for pregnant,
breastfeeding, and non-
breastfeeding post-
partum women
$18/month for fully
breastfeeding women-
multiples

Until further notice, starting
on October 1st, 2023, the
CVB values of all Louisiana
food packages will change to:

There is a chance the CVB
amounts will increase again.
LA WIC is monitoring
changes closely, and we will
notify you and your families
as soon as we know more
information.

Visit us at www.louisianawic.org
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